
 

 

RWE Alliance Congratulates Dr. Makary on Confirmation, Urges Continued Focus at 
FDA on Advancing Use of Real-World Evidence to Improve Patients’ Lives 

Washington, D.C. (April 8, 2025) – The RWE Alliance congratulates Dr. Martin Makary on his 
confirmation and swearing-in as Commissioner of the U.S. Food and Drug Administration 
(FDA). We appreciated that during his Senate confirmation hearing Dr. Makary spoke about 
using “trusted science and common sense,” including real-world data, to modernize regulatory 
decision making at FDA. We look forward to working with Commissioner Makary in his new role 
at FDA to continue to advance the use of real-world evidence to improve the lives of patients. 

About RWE Alliance 

The RWE Alliance is a coalition of real-world data and analytics organizations with a common 
interest in harnessing the power of real-world evidence to inform regulatory decision making to 
improve the lives of patients. Our members have deep knowledge and experience working with 
healthcare data across disease areas and patient populations. 

https://rwealliance.org/  
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